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Dear parents and carers, 

We have nade it to the end of term and had a very busy last couple of 
weeks. 
Year 4 had a great residential trip to the Stratford Youth Hostel and visit to 
the Butterfly Farm. Years 5 and 6 went to the Warner Brothers’ Studios to 
Harry Potter World  and Years 3 and 4 visited Hampton Court which links 
with the year 4 History  topic on the Tudors. 
Year 6 gave an excellent farewell performance last Friday and then put on 
their finery for the leavers’ dinner on Monday night. Their ‘graduation’ pho-
tographs are inside. 
The children enjoyed their transition day and settled well in their new 
classes 
We had our last celebration assembly on Monday and then today the chil-
dren celebrated their teachers efforts and the fantastic year they have all 
had, so we had whole staff superstars! 
 We were sad to say goodbye to Miss Clifton, who sets off on her travels in 
September and Miss Ball and Miss Styles who are off to Warwick Univer-
sity to train to become teachers. We wish them all much success. 
 Lastly we would like to wish you all a very happy summer holiday and 
look forward to seeing you on TUESDAY  2nd September 2014. 
Best wishes, 
Juliette Westwood and Carla Matthews 
Executive Headteacher and Associate Headteacher 
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The class of 
2014 

Simply the best! 






